
 
 
 
 
 
03 February 2012 
 
Ms. Janet A. Encarnacion 
Head, Disclosure Department 
Philippine Stock Exchange 
3rd floor, PSE Plaza 
Ayala Triangle Plaza 
Ayala Ave., Makati City 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Encarnacion: 
 
We are herewith submitting the board lot report as of 31 January 2012 as submitted by 
our Stock Transfer Agent in compliance with the Revised Disclosure Rules. 
 
Thank you and warm regards. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
Atty. Socorro Ermac Cabreros 
Corporate Secretary 
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